
 Hamilton Branch Meeting  
Wednesday, March 21, 2012 

 
Speaker:   Peter Jefferies, Ontario Federation of Agriculture. 

                  Peter will discuss Ontario's Endangered Species Legislation. He will outline   

                  the act itself, how species are classed and listed and the potential impact on   

                  production agriculture. 

 

Gather:    6:15 P.M.  

 

Dinner:    7:00 P.M 

 

Program: 7:30 P.M. 

 

Cost:   $25 each, inclusive.  Please confirm reservations by Friday, March 16 to 

            Doug Walters P. Ag. at 905 637-8843 or email at dwalters@iprimus.ca . 

            Please indicate any dietary restrictions. You are encouraged to invite interested   

            Guests and members from brother branches.   

 

Location:     King’s Court Banquet Centre 

                     1159 King Rd., Burlington. Phone 905 632-0125 

 

DIRECTIONS to King’s Court: 

 

From the West:  On #403 going East down the long hill past the 

Hamilton exit, or down #6 and joining #403 toward Toronto, proceed to 

take exit 78 Waterdown Rd. Turn left toward Waterdown, and cross over 

#403 to the North Service Rd. Turn right and go to the next bridge 

over #403, King Road. Turn right (S) over #403, and drive .6 km to 

King’s Court on your left (also Maitre d’ Catering). 

 

From Toronto: On QEW traveling toward Hamilton, pass Guelph line to 

exit 101, Brant St. Turn right on to Brant St. (N) then only 30 metres 

up the hill get into the left lane and turn left on to the North 

service Rd. Proceed beside 403 to the next bridge over 403, King Rd. 

At that light turn left (S) over 403 and proceed .6 km down the hill. 

King’s Court is on your left (also Maitre d’ Catering). 

 

From Niagara: On QEW toward Toronto over the Skyway, take exit 99 on 

to Plains Rd. Turn left on to Plains Rd. E. and drive 1 km toward 

Hamilton and find King Rd. on your right. Turn right and drive about 2 

blocks. King’s Court is on your right (also Maitre d’ Catering). 

 
We would like to do a tour for our May meeting. If you have any suggestions please let Our 

Branch President, Dr. Doug Yungblut know. 

 

mailto:dwalters@iprimus.ca

